

Charles D. Baker Governor

Karyn E. Polito Lieutenant Governor Daniel Bennett Secretary

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Public Safety and Security Office of the Chief Medical Examiner



Headquarters

720 Albany Street Boston, MA 02118-2518 Mindy J. Hull Chief Medical Examiner

General Office Numbers

Tel: (617) 267-6767 Tel: (800) 962-7877 Fax: (617) 266-6763

NOTICE

The next regular meeting of the

MEDICOLEGAL COMMISSION

will be held at the Office of the Chief Medical Examiner
720 Albany Street
On Wednesday
April 11, 2018 at 10:00 am
Mindy J. Hull, MD
Chief Medical Examiner
Secretary, Medicolegal Commission

By,

Lisa Riccobene

Office of the Chief Medical Examiner

If any member of the public wishing to attend this meeting seeks special accommodations in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact Lisa Riccobene, at 617-267-6767 or riccobene@massmail.state.ma.us;

cc: Undersecretary Curtis Wood, EOPSS

Commission on Medicolegal Investigation

April 11, 2018

10am to 12noon

Agenda

- 1. Welcome
- 2. Approve minutes
- 3. Dr. Hull will speak about her first three months as the Chief Medical Examiner
- 4. Cremation fee update
- 5. Update on the Westfield Office
- 6. Discussion regarding external agencies working with families
- 7. Pick next meeting date